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Billing Reminders for Home Infusion Services 

UCare follows MHCP general billing guidelines. For contracted providers who provide Home Infusion services to UCare 

members, please refer to the MHCP Provider Manual Billing Policy Overview. 

Providers should only bill one calendar month of service per claim. This includes Home Infusion services that span 

across more than one calendar month.  

When services span more than one calendar month, the dates of services for the second month must be reported on a 

separate claim to avoid claims being denied for invalid billing of services.   

If you have questions, please contact our Provider Assistance Center (PAC) at 612-676-3300.  
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